
Unclear
Commits to investing in
First Nations-led youth
diversion programs

Commits to raising the
age of criminal
responsibility to 14

Commits to not
lowering the age any
further

Yes

Unclear

Yes

Sandy Griffin



Andrew
Mackay

Commits to investing in
First Nations-led youth
diversion programs

Commits to raising the
age of criminal
responsibility to 14

Commits to not
lowering the age any
further

Yes

No

No



Matthew
Salter

Commits to investing in
First Nations-led youth
diversion programs

Commits to not
lowering the age any
further

Commits to raising the
age of criminal
responsibility to 14

Independent

Unclear

Unclear

Unclear



Belinda
Kolstad

Commits to investing in
First Nations-led youth
diversion programs

Commits to not
lowering the age any
further

Commits to raising the
age of criminal
responsibility to 14

Independent

Unclear

Unclear

Unclear



Trevor
Jenkins

Commits to investing in
First Nations-led youth
diversion programs

Commits to not
lowering the age any
further

Commits to raising the
age of criminal
responsibility to 14

Independent

No

No

Yes


